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28 June 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,

As we come to the end of the Summer term, I am writing to provide details of the return to school arrangements for our incoming Year 12 students and collection of module results.

GCSE module results will be available for collection on Thursday 22 August from 10am to 12 noon in the College Hall. Any results not collected by 2pm will be posted.

The first day for our Year 12 students will be Tuesday 27 August. This will involve our Year 12s attending from 9.30am until 11.30am for an induction session. The students should attend in full uniform, with regulation hairstyles and bring a snack with them for their break on the induction morning. Boys should enter via the Main College Avenue gates and proceed to their Form Room where they will they be met by their Class Tutor. Once the session has ended the students are free to go home. 

Please be advised that there will be strictly no access to the College site for Parents/Carers on the induction morning. Additionally, due to health and safety no Parent/Carer may drive into the College grounds to drop off or pick up their son during the school year. Where there is a medical issue, we may make an arrangement with you regarding this and you should contact the Head of Year, Mr Molloy, to discuss.

Year 12 students should attend on Monday 2 September from 9am until 3.30pm when academic classes shall commence.  

We at the College deeply value the close partnership that exists between staff and our parents/carers. I am pleased to inform you that we plan to hold a Virtual Parent Information Meeting via Zoom at 12:30pm on Tuesday 27 August. A Zoom link to access the session will be sent through Parent App closer to the time. This session will contain key information. If you cannot attend the live Parent Information Meeting a recording of the session will be available for you to access via the College website. 

Thank you for your support throughout the last year and for continuing to work closely with us in support of our students education and development. We are very much looking forward to welcoming our Year 12 Malachians back to the College in August. 

Yours faithfully,
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Mr A Douglas
Head of Middle School
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